
 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

DG Phil and wife Anna were able to pop down to the woodshed before they left 

town to see first-hand the great work the team does down there. 

They even spotted the Wishing Well on the Bay Hill too! 

 

You can follow the DG’s year through his Facebook page: “DG Phil’s 2023-24 

Adventures” 

 



 

 

 


